
From: Polly Hicks <staff@envintl.com> 
Date: 7/14/2000 5:04:39 PM 
To: Jacqueline Vander Veen; Sky Miller 
Subject: July 18th Meeting 
 
Dear Working Group members, 
 
 
Thank you once again for agreeing to participate in the Skagit Flood 
Risk Management Working Group. As you all know, our first meeting is 
taking place next Tuesday, July 18th, at the Farmhouse Inn. You all 
should have received or will be receiving shortly the meeting packet to 
help prepare you - this packet contains directions to the Farmhouse Inn 
for those of you who are unfamiliar with its location. We want to 
remind everyone to please bring their calendars for September so we can 
plan a date for the next meeting. We look forward to a productive and 
informative meeting next Tuesday. If you have any questions or concerns 
before that time, please don’t hesitate to call the Lead Facilitator 
Valerie Lee at 206-525-3362 or e-mail us at staff@envintl.com. 
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